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The new location in Gràcia is a testament to God’s
provision for the work here in Barcelona! The dorms

have been a work in progress. It has been a great
blessing to help clean and get these dorms ready for

upcoming RKR team members.

Over the past few weeks, I have witnessed the hunger
of the people of Spain; it is always blessing to

witness! I have had the privilege to see the Hand of
God at work in this amazing country for my second
AIM term. God is doing amazing things. Continue to

keep Spain in your prayers & thank you for your
support! Revival is here!

Dios le bendiga (God bless you) from Spain!
I am glad to be back on the field in the beautiful country of
Spain with missionaries Dennis and Amy Uecker. Over the

past month, I have had the privilege to help with the process
of the new dorms for the RKR program, work with Ministerios
Universitarios Globales (MUG), and attend church services at

a local church, LPBCN, here in Barcelona!

I have been attending church services at LPBCN, a
church here in Barcelona. Services have been
packed with hungry people! There have been

several baptisms and miracles that have taken
place here. It is always such a sweet time in the

powerful presence of the Lord.

I also had the privilege to testify for my first time in
Spanish for a youth call for the youth of TDV Parla

in Madrid!  

I have been working with Bianca Baptise here at the
University of Barcelona to make connections with
students and gather contacts for Bible studies. We

start our first Bible study with a study abroad
student in the near future!


